
 

Track-A-Thon 2024! 
Logo Contest 

 

 
Students, we once again need your help to create the logo 

for this year’s Track-A-Thon. 
 

  

 Students in K – 8 are welcome to participate. 
 
 

 Drawings should be submitted on an 8.5” X 11” sheet of paper 
(please note that the logo will be printed as a single color on the 
shirts; please be sure to include your name and homeroom on the 
back). 
 
 

 All entries will be displayed in the lobby and students will have the 
opportunity to vote to determine the winning entry. 
 
 

 Please submit all entries to Amy Boyle, c/o Maura  - Room 8N, by 
Friday, April 5th.  If you have any questions, please contact  
Amy Boyle - amyboyle839@gmail.com. 
 

 


